Public Hearing Notice

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

VILLAGE OF HILBERT
26 N. 6™ STREET
HILBERT WISCONSIN 54129
VILLAGE OF HILBERT REVITALIZATION PLAN PROGRESS REPORT

Partially funded with the Village’s Community Development Block Grant Award

The Economic Development Committee of the Village of Hiibert will conduct a pubilic
hearing on September 12, 2018 at 6:00 PM. The hearing will be held in the auditorium of
Hilbert High School located at 1139 W. Milwaukee Street, Hilbert Wisconsin.
The purpose of the hearing is to summarize a draft of the Hilbert Revitalization Plan funded in
part by the Community Development Block Grant [CDBG] it received from the Wisconsin
Deparimeni of Administration. The public is invited to hear arni update on the drafting of the
piar, including findings and recommendations that will be presented to Village Board members
for their review and adoption at a later date.
The agenda for the public hearing is:

1. Brief overview of the CDBG Award and Program

2. Review of the Pian’s Findings and Recommendations

3. Questions and Comments

4. Next step in finalizing the Plan

5. Adjourn
Residents of the Village of Hilbert and interested parties are encouraged to attend, especially

residents with low to moderate incomes. The meeting facility is handicapped accessible.

Persons needing additional accommodations should contact the Village Administrator via
telephone at 920-853-3241 or via email: hilbertclerk@villageofhilbert.com



